Department of Conservation and Recreation

Maura T. Healey
Governor
Kimberley Driscoll
Lieutenant Governor



Rebecca L. Tepper
Secretary
Nicole LaChapelle
Commissioner

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:

September 9, 2025

CONTACT

Peter Jasinski peter.jasinski@mass.gov 617-762-6847

DCR Recreational Advisory: Reilly Memorial Rink

WHAT: Beginning on Wednesday, September 10, 2025, and continuing through

Friday, November 14, 2025, the Department of Conservation and Recreation (DCR) will conduct grounds maintenance at Reilly Memorial Rink in the City of Boston's Brighton neighborhood. The rink and the pathway between Chestnut Hill Avenue and the Chestnut Hill Reservoir will remain open during this time. Work areas will be clearly marked.

WHERE: Reilly Memorial Rink in the City of Boston's Brighton neighborhood

WHEN: Wednesday, September 10, 2025 – Friday, November 14, 2025

###